
 

 

As I am working in the yard this morning I wonder with the wind blowing from the east how many more 

days we will have to enjoy the wonderful clean air that we are so fortunate to have in Hand County. 

I love the open beauty that we are able to see when we look across country. 



My wife and I worked hard for many years to finally be able to build a new home for ourselves and our 

family. 

We never even gave it a thought that one day we would have to fight to protect our rights to sit on our 

deck in the morning for coffee or in the evening for a beer, without having to worry about smelling the 

stench of a large hog barn. 

Yet here we are at this point in our lives. 

 

I would respectfully ask our County Commissioners to please protect our quality of life in Hand County 

and deny the CUP request for the hog barn. 

 

Thank You! Jim and Teresa Eschenbaum. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

  

https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature


 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 


